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-----Original Message----- 
From: Wieteke van Dort [mailto:wieteke@wietekevandort.nl]  
Sent: 20 April 2007 13:32 
To: gmoinfo-comments@jrc.it 
Subject: Comment on Assessment Report C/NL/06/01 
 
In my opinion it is stupid to bring a new flower on the  
European Market which is genetically altered. 
How far can we go? Only to help a Third World country? There  
are other ways for that. 
So many scientists are against genetic engineering. They warn  
us how dangerous it can be. 
It starts with a flower or fruitfly but where is the end? 
Did we forgot that 37 people died and about 1500 healthy men  
and women got a muscle disease from a sleeping pill,  
which contained a genetic engineerd substance? The so called  
Tryptophan Scandal? 
  
Please stop this ridiculous trade and import normal flowers.  
Genetic engineering is dangerous.  
Nature is beautiful enough. 
  
Wieteke van Dort 
Mesdagstraat 61 
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